
 
 

 

 

27th November 2023 

 

Supporting your child’s success in Year 10 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am delighted to announce that we will be offering the second of our series of ‘Supporting 

Success’ evenings for Year 10 students, parents, and carers on Wednesday 6th December 

from 6pm to 7.00pm in the 6th Form Common Room. The focus of this session will be: 

• To reflect on the first term of GCSE study and explain how to approach discussing 

your child’s first GCSE Progress Report at the end of December.  

• Mr Heeley presenting and discussing the Year 10 Life curriculum with a special focus 

on careers. 

• Mrs Gibbs introducing our GCSE Mindset programme.  

• To introduce the online Unifrog resource with your child to plan for Post 16 and Post 

18 choices. 

If you would like to attend, please complete this registration form. I look forward to 

welcoming you to the evening. 

Yours sincerely  

David Fairclough 

Keystage 4 Leader   

https://forms.office.com/e/BdmaaqjfWG

